
Please note the union office will be closed

from Monday, September 29  2025 to th,

October 3, 2025 as we settle into the new office. 

Please contact your unit Vice President by email.

The union office phone and email will not be in

service or actioned until October 6 , 2025.th

Please note we will have an open house in

November to celebrate our new permanent home!!
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